
 

 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet Needs Your Input 

New I-71 Interchange (MP 20.6) at LaGrange Parkway 
 

Public Information Meeting  
Wednesday, March 27, 2019, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

John W. Black Community Center 
1551 N. Highway 393, LaGrange KY 40031 

An open house meeting format will be used.  Stop by anytime between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
 
The proposed project would construct a new I-71 interchange in Oldham County, between KY 393 (MP 18.5) 
and KY 53 (MP 21.8) to relieve congestion in LaGrange. The existing interchanges, especially KY 53, are 
congested during peak commuter periods, experiencing ramp back-ups and high crash rates.  
 
Preliminary design efforts and environmental studies are underway, to be completed during Summer 2019. 
These will help KYTC define the costs and impacts associated with the proposed interchange to support the 
decision-making process.  
 
The purpose of this meeting is to get input from the public on the proposed interchange to assist in this decision-
making process. Handouts containing information about this project, comment sheets and displays will be 
available at the meeting.  Representatives from the KY Transportation Cabinet and their consultants will be 
available to answer questions.  Written and oral comments will be accepted during the meeting. Written 
comments will be accepted, and information made available, up to 15 days after the meeting at the District Five 
Office address listed below. 

 
Written and oral comments from this meeting will become a part of the official record for the project. Once 
compiled, the meeting record will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records 
Request has been received and approved. All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal 
Services, Transportation Cabinet Office Building, 200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 

 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA), if anyone has a disability and requires assistance, 
please notify Chuck Berger, no later than Friday, March 
22, 2019. Please call 502-210-5400 or mail your request 
to the address listed below. 

 
Please address any questions regarding this meeting or 
project to: 

 
Chuck Berger, PE 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
8310 Westport Road 
Louisville, KY  40242 
(502)210-5400 
Chuck.Berger@ky.gov 

mailto:Chuck.Berger@ky.gov
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